
The National Schools Breakfast Programme 

 

The National School Breakfast Programme is funded by the Department for 

Education and delivered by Family Action to support schools in England 

to provide children with a healthy breakfast at the start of the school 

day. 

Teynham CE Primary School believe a healthy school breakfast, without 

barrier or stigma, can set up children to succeed and give them the very 

best chance to learn. 

In Term 2 and throughout this school year, we will be offering all children 

throughout the school, a portion of warm bagel along with the usual fruit bowl at 

the beginning of the day. This means any child who has not had time to have 

breakfast at home can be guaranteed a warm nutritious meal at the start of the 

day.  


